FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
JUNE 20, 2024

PASSING OF COUNCILMAN HERMAN COY “BOBIE” GARBADE

We are deeply saddened by the passing of Councilman Garbade. His
commitment to public service and tireless advocacy for our
community since joining the County Council in 2022, has certainly
left an indelible mark with those of us who had the privilege of
working with him. Though histenure was short, his dedication,

leadership, and passion for ourcounty was truly inspiring.

Our thoughts and heartfelt condolences are with his family, friends,
and colleagues during this difficult time. Councilman Garbade will
be remembered fondly and his efforts and dedication to our County
will continue to influence our Community for years to come.

Sincerely,

Andrew P. Fulghum, ICMA-CM
County Administrator
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